
Re-Opening of Parish Church

The Church at Fittleton was re-opened for divine service last Monday, after undergoing an entire 
restoration.  The whole has been completed under the superintendence of Mr. Plank, of Devizes.  We 
believe this is the only instance, with the exception of one of the Episcopal Churches at Edinburgh, 
where it has been attempted to produce an effect by means of windows of a single colour.  Those in 
the east and west end are fitted with yellow glass, which diffuses a mild and solemn light.  An 
excellent sermon was preached by the Ven. Archdeacon Lear.  The text was taken from Psalm CX 
16,17.  A collection was afterwards made at the door.  The church was very numerously attended, 
notwithstanding the unfavourable state of the weather.
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